
HPH AND CYBERSECURITY PROFESSIONALS:

WE'RE LOOKING FOR
REVIEWERS!

The Health Industry Cybersecurity Practices: Managing Threats and Protecting Patients
(HICP) publication is getting an update! We need healthcare and cybersecurity
professionals to provide feedback based on their experience from the sector. 

REVIEW PERIOD: SEPTEMBER 20 -  OCTOBER 1

Contact the HHS 405(d) Team at cisa405@hhs.gov and Nick Rodriguez, 
405(d) Program Manager, at Nick.Rodriguez@hhs.gov no later than September 10 

to save your spot on the review panel!


